
Solicitation Letter for Copies of Deeds 

Many of you have received solicitations from various companies offering copies of your 
deed for a fee. Please disregard these notices, they are not endorsed or affiliated with 
Pickens County or any other state or local government agency in any way.  However, 
you can print free copies from the Register of Deeds website or either come to our office 
located at 222 McDaniel Avenue to obtain copies. Copies from our office cost 25 cents 
per page and if you require a certified copy the charge to certify $1 per document.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pickens County is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer 


